From: <Everfranz@aol.com>

To: <cgekas@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 1/11/2008 4:14 PM
Subject: Re: gov controlling temperature inside our homes.

there with the USSR. What can be the thinking behind this. Please put a stop to it immediately.
We in CA do not want to become a third world country and with regulations like this, we are will
on our way. Thank you for giving this awful situation your full and honorable attention. Evelyn
Franz



